
From: David Christensen
To:
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Subject: Receipt of Request for Further Written Information - Lightning 3D Marine Seismic Survey (Bight Basin)

Environment Plan [DLM=For-Official-Use-Only]
Date: Tuesday, 27 May 2014 4:42:42 PM

For Official Use Only

Dear 
 
I write to confirm receipt of the Request for Further Written Information provided by Bight
Petroleum Pty Ltd for the Lightning 3D Marine Seismic Survey (Bight Basin) Environment Plan.
 
The requested information was received on 26 May 2014. In accordance with the Offshore
Petroleum and Greenhouse Gas Storage (Environment) Regulations 2009, NOPSEMA will review
the information and provide you with a decision within 14 calendar days of receipt.
 
If you should have any questions please call.
 
Regards,
 
David Christensen
Environment Specialist - Assessment & Compliance
NOPSEMA
Ground Floor 493 St Kilda Road 
493 St Kilda Road
Melbourne VIC 3004
Tel: (03) 8866 5715   Fax: (03) 8866 5706
nopsema.gov.au
Important: This message may contain confidential or legally privileged information. If you think it was sent to you by
mistake, please immediately inform the sender, delete it from your system and do not disclose, copy or use the
information contained in it. NOPSEMA does not guarantee that any message is secure, error-free or free of viruses or
other unwanted or unexpected inclusions.

Please consider the environment before printing this email
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